----Original Message-----From: Grygiel, Jayson

Sent: 06 September 2017 13:51

To: Catt, Kim

Subject: FW: Proposed pathway through Rope Quays

image1.JPG; ATT00001.txt

----Original Message-----

From: Martin [

Sent: 06 September 2017 13:18

To: Bell, Tom; Catt, Kim; Grygiel, Jayson

Subject: Proposed pathway through Rope Quays

Dear Sir

I would like to raise a objection to the proposed path way through Rope Quay.

I understand that the plans for the development of Gosport in general are still in the planning stage, and I look forward to the many improvements this will bring, however the current pathway runs directly under Harlequin court, and if this were to be opened for general use runs extremely close to bedroom windows and neighbouring flats, so on the grounds of privacy and security, I would like to see a alternative route proposed.

The attached photo shows the Current path in relation to Harlequin court bedrooms (2 nd floor.) As you can see this would not be ideal and presents a bigger issue for floor 1

Unfortunately enclosed pathways are not always used responsibly, as I have experienced in the past, late night revealers, litter and dog walkers do not always respect residential areas. And wile again I understand you may get a general " not in my back yard " response to plans proposed, I do strongly feel this is a legitimate concern and look forward to your views and general response

Yours Sincerely

Martin Hawkins

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

1



